

0 x f o r d.
June 1913.

Dear Professor Rhys Davids,

On behalf of the Oriental Faculty of the University of Oxford we, the undersigned, beg to invite the 17th International Congress of Orientalists to meet at Oxford in September, 1915.

We have received through the Council of the University the permission of the Curators of the Examination Schools to use the rooms of that building for the purposes of the Congress, should it take place in Oxford at the time mentioned. The building is very well adapted to the requirements of such a meeting. In it was held the 3rd International Congress for the History of Religions in September, 1908.

Will you be so good as to submit this invitation to the Standing Committee of the International Congress of Orientalists.

We remain,

Yours faithfully,

Prof. J.W. Rhys Davids, ) Secretary to the Standing Committee of the International Congress of Orientalists. S. R. DRIVER.
A. H. SAYCE, Professor of Assyriology.

D. S. MARGOLIOUTH.
A. A. MACDONELL, Botten Professor of Sanskrit.